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24th January  School Discos (4.30pm-5.30pm) 

4th February  Year 2 trip to FAST Museum 

5th February  PTFA Zoom Meeting 8pm 

7th February  Quiz Night (7.30pm) 

17th-21st February Half Term 

24th February  INSET Day  

4th April   Break up for Easter Holidays (1.30pm) 

18th May   Spring Fair 

A Note From Mrs Lloyd,  

A big well done to all of the caterpillars 

who are making the journey from the gate 

to the classroom independently.  They have 

really risen to the challenge and are 

proud of themselves for doing so! Butterflies 

looked suitably 'Victorian' on Thursday, 

including Mr Hallett and Mrs Davis - let's 

hope they don't try to make us stand in the 

corner and write on slate! 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend  

Sgraffito Otters created their own  
paintbrushes using branches of a Christmas 
tree. We then used them to learn the skill of 
sgraffito This technique consists of using a base 
colour, then covering it with another  
colour.  We then used the paintbrush to 
scratch patterns. 

Darwins Kingdom - This week the caterpillar 
Class enjoyed an exciting visit to Potters Gate 
to see different reptiles to start our topic of 
'Brilliant Beasts'. We got to look at, stoke and 
hold four different reptiles. We saw a gecko, a 
blue tongued lizard, a tortoise and a boa con-
strictor. We were all very brave and we en-
joyed asking lots of questions about the differ-
ent reptiles. 

Victorian Day  Butterfly Class had a great day 
as Victorian school children at Farnham Muse-
um. They were inquisitive historians asking and 
answering questions and investigating Victori-
an artefacts. What a great day in their Victori-
an school. 
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Head Teacher Awards 

Demonstrating our school values 

Bishops 
Otters Class are attending 

Forest School each 

Wednesday afternoon 

through until (and including 

the 12th February).  For 

Forest School to go ahead, 

we are very much reliant on parent walkers accompanying the 

children to Potters Gate each week. We require 2 parents each 

week, departing St Andrew’s at 1pm. Thank you to all those 

that have already volunteered and we would be very grateful 

for any future help. Please email the School Office if you are 

able to be added to the rota. Thank you in advance. 

 Don’t forget Otters need to sign up 

and pay for the trip via ScoPay to the 

FAST Museum on the 4th February 
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The Old Forge 

Thank you to Wilfred’s Mum for sending in this wonderful picture of 

the old Forge just outside the school gates. 
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